Miranda Benson2

From: kelli fm1.com <kelli@fm1.com>

Sent: Monday, September 4, 2023 10:05 AM

To: Holly Williams; Camibremer@elpassoco.com; Longinos Gonzalez, Jr; Stan VanderWerf; Carrie Geitner
Subject: Support for The Colorado Pumpkin Patch / Colorado Kids Ranch

Importance: High

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the El Paso County technology network. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. Please call IT Customer Support at 520-6355 if you are unsure
of the integrity of this message.

Hello County Commissioner
| would like to extend my support for the Colorado Pumpkin Patch.
We have been attending the patch for the last 4 years and it has become a family tradition for our children.

There are so many things to do and different experiences at the Pumpkin Patch.

The property that holds the Colorado Pumkin Patch also offers Colorado Kids Ranch in the summer for Farm
Camp. This has been a great educational experience for the kids as well.

Please join me in supporting this community Tresure that is so rare in our growing city.

Sincerely,
Kelli Sands



